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 On June 1st Heather and I will celebrate 10 years of marriage!  And next year 
we will celebrate 10 years of serving the Lord full time with Campus Crusade for Christ!  
You have played a significant part in both of these momentous occasions.  Thank you so 
much for being a faithful partner and friend, personally and in ministry.  We are grateful 
to the Lord for your generosity, prayers, and encouragement to press on.    


 Imagine for a second starting a new job, in a new city, where you don’t know 
anyone.  You’ve observed someone in your new role, and you sort of know what you’re 
supposed to be accomplishing, but you have no idea how to accomplish it.  That’s how 
I’ve felt during my first year of leading the staff team and student movement at Northern 
Illinois.  It’s been difficult to say the least, but despite many of my rookie mistakes and 
oversights God has moved mightily in the lives of students.  Hopefully you’ve been 
encouraged by some of our newsletters this year.  God is strong when we are weak! 


 During the summer, while students are back home working (or playing), CCC 
provides wonderful training opportunities for new campus directors so that we can 
better lead our team and movements.  This summer, along with dozens of other new 
movement leaders across the country, I will go through an intense time of learning from 
current campus directors, getting practical one on one coaching, and gaining invaluable 
insights from some of CCC’s national leaders. 


 This training, as well as the bi-annual CCC U.S. Staff Conference, will be held in 
Fort Collins, CO.  The ten day Staff Conference is designed to bring renewed vision and 
clarity to the mission that God has called CCC towards in the years ahead. 


 In order to meet the additional cost of the training and conference, as well as travel 
and housing expenses, we need to raise $4,800 in special gifts.  This is above and beyond the 
monthly support we already raise.  Would you please consider a special gift to help with 
these expenses?  The column on the left shows the various ways you can give, and 
remember that any gift amount would be extremely helpful and greatly appreciated.


 Your ongoing partnership in prayer and giving is vital to the effectiveness of 
reaching the world with the gospel.  We are eternally grateful for you!


 
 
 Yours in Christ, 

The Reddy Family
Partnering with you to turn lost 
students into Christ-centered laborers

ADDRESS

219 W. Royal Dr.
Dekalb, IL 60115

PHONE

765-208-5553

EMAIL

Jeremy.Reddy@uscm.org

GIVING ONLINE OR BY CHECK

http://give.ccci.org

Use enclosed envelope and make your 
check payable to CCC.  Your gift will be 
forwarded to our summer location. 

Dear Friends,


